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Dear Mayor and Council, 

Please join us at the Marpole-Oakridge Community Centre on Wednesday, November 8th at 3:30pm, for the 
groundbreaking ceremony of the new Marpole Community Centre! The celebration will take place near the Oak Park 
fieldhouse (7575 Fremlin St). 

We understand that this event conflicts with a scheduled tour of an external company that some of you may be 
planning to attend. 

The new 42,000 sq.ft community centre will include a gymnasium, fitness centre and fitness studios, multi\ u8209 -
purpose spaces, a kitchen, and a fieldhouse with change rooms and washrooms for sport field users. This project wi ll 
also deliver a 74\ u8209 -space childcare for children 0-4 years. The project team is striving for the Rick Hansen 
Foundation Accessibility Certification as well as building the facility to Passive House standards. The building wi ll be 
surrounded by trees, basketball courts, an outdoor performance space, and gathering areas. 

The new centre is expected to open in 2025, and demolition of the existing facility to follow in 2026. 

A pdf copy of the invitation is attached if you wish to share with your networks as well. 

Light snacks and refreshments to be served. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges t hat it is situated on t he unceded t radit ional territories of t he xwmaekwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwataf (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 



You're invited to the ... 

Groundbreaking ceremony for the 
new Marpole Community Centre 

November 8, 2023, from 3:30 to 4:30pm 
Marpole-Oakridge Community Centre, 990 W 59th Ave 

(Ceremony to be held near Oak Park fieldhouse at 7575 Fremlin St) 

The Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation and the City 
of Vancouver, in partnership with Marpole-Oakridge 
Community Centre Association, invite you to celebrate the 
groundbreaking for construction of the new Marpole 
Community Centre. 

Light refreshments will be served. 
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